To: Connie Patterson, UCC Programs Committee Chair
Fr: Bruce Martin, Department Chair, Recreation, Sport Pedagogy, and Consumer Sciences	
Stephen Harvey, Program Coordinator, Health and Physical Education 
Cc: Sara Helfrich, Interim Dean, The Patton College of Education
Date: January 20, 2023
Re: Suspending Admissions and Closing BS8106
The Patton College of Education Department of Recreation, Sport Pedagogy and Consumer Sciences is requesting to close the Physical Education (BS8106) undergraduate program. The program changed its name to Health and Physical Education (HPE) effective in the 19-20 academic year at which time the Physical Education program suspended admissions. There is one student in BS8106 who was last enrolled in Winter 1992-93. The Patton College Office of Student Affairs has contacted the student to let them know they have been moved to the HPE program (BS8179). 
Effective date: February 1, 2023
Impact on current faculty and students: There is neither impact on current faculty nor current students because the HPE program is active. 
